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March 13, 2020 

 

 

Dear SLCS Families, 

In response to the Bucks County Commissioners order of a Declaration of Disaster 

Emergency and in support of mitigating the spread of the COVID-19 virus, School Lane 

will be closing our school building effective March 13, 2020 at 4:00 pm to March 29, 

2020.  This period of closure could be extended further, based on any number of rapidly 

changing variables.  School Lane will be providing remote instruction beginning Friday, 

March 20, 2020.  More information about remote instruction will be sent out via email 

blast, Remind app and on our website on Sunday, March 15.  Keeping students engaged 

in the learning process while we are out of school will be a team effort between families 

and School Lane Staff.  We appreciate your understanding and flexibility as we work 

through this unprecedented event.   

Thank you, 

Karen Schade, CEO 

 


